
 
 
 
 

 

 

Farewell to Year 6 
A fond farewell to our lovely year 6, who will be 
deeply missed.  Although we are sad to see them go we 
are very proud of their achievements and the young 
people they have become.  We wish them and their 
families the very best for the future ahead.  We ask 
you to always keep our school community in your 
thoughts and prayers.  

 

This year we created a Year Book for the first time, so 
that the children can look fondly back on their time 
and friendships at the school. 
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Edward raised £150 for Diabetes by climbing Mount Snowdon 
in 2 hrs.  Well done Edward. 
 

Football Team 
Recently some children from Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 took part in a friendly football match 
against Hillmorton Primary School.  The first match was Years 3 and 4, the children put 
together their own formations and who would be playing in each half. The children went 
on to win 4-0. Well done Finlay for scoring a hat trick!  The Year 5 and 6 children also put 
together their formations and substitutions and also went on to win 3-0. A big well done 
to all the children that took part! You should be very proud and represented the school 
extremely well!  
 
Next academic year we have arranged for training during a Wednesday lunchtime for the 
football team, it will be divided into two half hour sessions, one for years 3 & 4 and other 
for 5 & 6.  We have stressed to the children that as a school team, we expect good 
sportsmanship and respect for other players. All those who wish to, ‘have a go’ will be 
included.  If a pupil is not showing good sportsmanship in their behaviour with others 
then they will not be picked as part of the team.  

Projects 

During the summer the school has many projects taking place.  The new boiler will be 
completed and the main corridor will be refurbished.  It should be lovely for the children to 
return to school.  We wish you all a lovely summer holiday! 

Diary Dates 

July 
21st 9:15 Mass led by Y6 
21st Special Y6 leavers’ disco at the Hillmorton Manor 7:00-9:30pm organised and run by parents of Year 6.  Information has already 

been given out to chidlren.   Parents are welcome to stay with the children and enjoy the evening, if parents are unable to do this 
then they can leave their contact details with the organisers who will be responsible for the children.  The organisers are: Mrs 
Basford, Mrs Treacy and Ms Marsella.   

22nd 1:30pm End of term assembly/presentations 
22nd Last Day of Term 

September   
5th (Monday) Children return to school 
7th Football Team training begins 
8th  Cheerleading in curriculum time begins for years 1 and 2 
9th Table Tennis for years 3 and 4 begins 
14th PTFA AGM 7pm 
20th 8:30am School photographs (individual and families) 
28th Table Tennis Tournament for key stage 2 
 
November 
 
23rd (Wednesday) 7pm CONFIRMATION (Year 6) 
 
June 
 
10th (Saturday) First Holy Communion 2pm 
 


